

ৰাংলা প্ৰসাৱ কমিটি Take Pride in Learning Bangla Bangla Proshar Committee

সমাজপতি-অভিভাবক -কর্মকর্তা পরামর্শ সভা Community Leaders -Parents -Managers Meeting

Saturday 11 May 2013, 11.30am - 2.30pm

Macquarie Fields Community Hall, 5 Fields Rd, MACQUARIE FIELDS NSW 2564

Dear Community Leader, School Management and Parent,

It is our great pleasure to invite you to a special meeting, seeking your advice in strengthening Saturday Bangla Schools in NSW. Among others, the Principal of the Saturday School for Community Languages Ms Adelia Fuller, will be present at the meeting to share views and ideas. Light lunch will be provided.

You would be pleased to hear that with your sincere cooperation, the Bangla Prosar Committee Inc was able to save the Saturday School for Bangla at the Dulwich Hill Centre from near-closing, due to low student registration. It is also pleasing to inform you that the Saturday School for Bangla at the Liverpool Girl's High School has a healthy number of students. As you might be aware, the possibility of introducing Bangla as a HSC subject also depends on student number at these Saturday School centres. Unlike the Sunday Community Language Schools, the Saturday Schools are directly managed and funded by the NSW Government. On behalf of the community, the Bangla Prosar Committee Inc only facilitates this important process.

For information on the Bangla Syllabus, please visit http://www.banglaprosar.org.au/syllabus. Also, for further information on the Saturday School, please check http://www.curriculumsupport.education.nsw.gov.au/secondary/languages/sscl/

We look forward to seeing you then. With warm regards,

Hasina Akhter (Mini)

General Secretary 0425 2974 28

tukuntuntun@hotmail.con

Dr Swapan Paul

President 0433 0193 77

swapanii@yanoo.con